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In September we had the honor of meeting the Sleeth Family! 

7 year old Vivian Sleeth is currently battling DIPG,  a rare, fast-growing tumor that forms 

in cells called glial cells in a part of the brain stem called the pons.  She is battling this 

with courage and strength beyond her years!  

Keep on fighting, Viv! 

With your help the Lodge and our Women of the Moose Chapter donated $1,850 to this 

amazing family! 

For more information or to make a donation please visit Vivian’s Go Fund Me page at 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/vivian-lives-her-best-life... 

 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/vivian-lives-her-best-life?member=19907369&sharetype=teams&utm_campaign=p_na%20share-sheet&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_source=customer&fbclid=IwAR1SdygamR8rpDAktZ4hra6eJ_H1Rq1nfJnrBwW4_zl74jzCMF1KttlOpvc

